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The Guru Purnima celebration at Bunts College of Higher Education (Night College) on July 3, 

2023, was a memorable event that showcased the deep reverence and gratitude of the students 

towards their teachers. The event was anchored by Gurav Mahapati, a student from SYBCOM, 

who skillfully guided the proceedings throughout the evening. 

 

The function began with lightening the lamp of goddess Saraswati followed the felicitation of 

teachers by the students. Each student presented a beautiful bouquet of flowers to their respective 

teachers as a token of appreciation for their guidance and support. This gesture symbolized by love 

and respect of students towards their mentors. 

  
 

Following the felicitation, several students were given the opportunity to deliver speeches. They 

shared their thoughts and experiences, expressing their gratitude towards the teachers who had 

played a significant role in shaping their lives and academic journeys. These heartfelt speeches 

resonated with the audience and further strengthened the bond between the students and teachers. 



  
The highlight of the event was the speech delivered by the Principal of Bunts College of Higher 

Education. The principal acknowledged the importance of Guru Purnima and emphasized the role 

of teachers in molding the future of the students. The speech inspired everyone present and 

reiterated the significance of honoring and respecting teachers. 

 

As the program drew to a close, a vote of thanks was extended by Reshma Nagarji, student of 

SYBCOM to all the attendees, including the teachers, students, and staff members, for their active 

participation and making the event a great success. The college administration expressed their 

gratitude to the students for organizing such a wonderful celebration and acknowledged the efforts 

put in by everyone involved. 

 

To conclude the evening on a joyful note, refreshments were provided to all the attendees. The 

college arranged a delightful spread of snacks and beverages, allowing the participants to socialize 

and engage in conversations. This provided an opportunity for the students and teachers to further 

strengthen their bond and foster a sense of camaraderie within the college community. 
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